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Exemplary education for all, through God's amazing grace    

Learning, Integrity, Dignity, Love, Confidence.  

Learning together, as we journey with God in Love, we act with Integrity, treat others with 

Dignity and grow in Confidence. 

 

       20th December 2024 

 

Dear Families, 

 

As you know, we hold Pupil Progress Meetings every six weeks, so Mrs Robins and I met with the 

year 6 teachers yesterday. 

 

It is good to know how the children are progressing and there is a lot of on-going work to help to 

ensure that we provide the best we can for each child moving forward.  

 

In the course of conversation, the teachers were highlighting some things that have been distractions 

to learning that we would like to address: 

 

 Please can children wear plain, unbranded PE kit only on days permitted, for PE or clubs – 

this includes jogging bottoms.  

 School trousers, shorts or skirts (at approximately knee length) should be worn on non-P.E. 

days 

 Children should not have chewing gum in school. 

 Makeup should not be worn in school, this includes lip gloss. If they need lip balm, the 

children may bring this in. 

 Jewellery should not be worn in school apart from small stud earrings and a watch. 

 Long hair should be tied back. 

 Black school shoes.  

 

 

Please re-inforce these messages for the rest of the year. Many thanks for your understanding and 

support. 

 

Happy Christmas! 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs S Gruffydd 

Headteacher 

http://www.holytrinityjuniorwallington.com/

